
 
 
 
 

At the request of HORNBACH Baumarkt AG, the admission of the company's 
ordinary bearer shares (no-par value shares) (ISIN DE0006084403; Stock 
exchange symbol: HBM) to trading on the regulated market of the Frankfurt Stock 
Exchange was revoked with effect from the end of February 28, 2022.  
 
With the revocation of the admission of the Company's shares to trading on the 
regulated market, the associated post-admission obligations also ended. For this 
reason, HORNBACH Baumarkt AG will no longer publish any half-yearly financial 
reports or quarterly announcements in future. 
 
Up-to-date information about the HORNBACH Group can, however, still be found in 
the consolidated financial reports and quarterly reports of HORNBACH Holding AG 
& Co. KGaA, which are made available in the Investor Relations section of the 
company's website at www.hornbach-holding.com. 
 

http://www.hornbach-holding.com/

